The Masters Update

August 2003

Olivia Rose came to join our
family on May 15th at 3:04 P.M.!
She weighed 7 pounds, 12 ounces
and was 20.5 inches long. Now
at 10 weeks, she is growing and
smiling. Alyssa and Sabrina
absolutely love their new baby
sister and are lots of help to
Mommy in taking care of Olivia
(sometimes too much help!)

FAMILY

Alyssa will start Kindergarten on
August 18th. She will be attending
the public elementary school that

2. Pray for the two of us in our
spititual walks, that we may
be consistent and growing;

3. Pray for our family as we seek
another couple with whom
we can start a new Bible study
using The Stranger on the
Road to Emmaus.

4. Pray for a smooth transition
for our family as Alyssa begins
Kindergarten.

Occasionally, we will send out
email prayer requests and
updates. To receive these, please

is a few blocks from our home.
We are excited about getting to
know her teacher, who is a strong believer. Sabrina will miss having
her big sister around to play with! Jennifer has already started
teaching a few piano lessons again, but will resume her normal
teaching schedule of 8-9 students in August and September.

CAM CENTER

During these past few months several of the 2003 goals have
been met. Brian has been able to order new laser checks for our
accounting department. This will enable us to move from using a
noisy dot-matrix printer to a quieter and better quality laser printer.
In mid-June, Brian installed an Internet content filter for CAM
Center. Early July found us helping our missionaries’ deal with
SPAM (junk email) by offering an affordable SPAM solution. A
great friend and mentor, Jon Hodges, helped Brian install an
enclosed server rack in mid-July. During these past few months
we have bought and installed 2 new computers and upgraded 2
existing computers.

OUR SUPPORT

We are praising God for raising our monthly financial support
level to about 73% of our needed monthly support! After being
encouraged to devote our energies to the Dallas area, it has been
exciting to see many of our new supporters come from neatrby.
Between the 73% support that is coming into CAM and Brian’s
part time work at Marketplace Ministries, we have seen God
supply 100% of our support every month! Please continue to
pray for our remaining support to come in so that Brian can
devote all of his efforts to CAM.

PRAYER REQUESTS
1. Pray for Bill Murphy, Aaron Sandoval, and Brian as they

finish the Intranet web site for the CAM Missionaries. (This

will enable easy communication between CAM Center and

the CAM Missionaries).

Olivia Rose Masters

join our e-mail prayer letter list.
To join, send an email to the
following: mastersministry-subsctibe(@smartgroups.com

To view our previous prayer letters visit http://
smartgroups.com/groups/mastersministry

Brian, Jennifer, Alyssa,Olivia, and Sabrina

bmasters@email.caminternational.org

1613 Culberson Drive
Mexquite, TX 75150
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